
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

June 14, 2023 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington  98503 

Re: Comments of Puget Sound Energy 
Docket U-210151 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

As requested in the Commission’s May 9, 2023 Notice of Opportunity to Comment (“Notice”) in 
the above-referenced docket, Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE’s”) comments to the 
recommendations in Attachment A accompanying the Notice are as follows: 

• Quarterly PCA Report
PSE maintains its original recommendation that the annual PCA filing be maintained but
the quarterly PCA reporting be discontinued, and agrees with Commission Staff that
quarterly reporting is excessive and unnecessary.

• Electric line extension cost study information filing:
PSE welcomes the opportunity to discontinue this bi-annual filing and provide this
information as a component of its line extension tariff revisions, as provided in Staff’s
Notes of Attachment A.

PSE appreciates the opportunity to provide this information.  Please contact Chris Schaefer at 
(425) 456-2932 or chris.schaefer@pse.com for additional information or questions regarding this
filing. If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2105.

Sincerely, 

/s/ Susan Free 

Susan E. Free 
Director of Revenue Requirements and Regulatory Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2105 / susan.free@pse.com
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